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Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Request Ref: NGFOI 18/19: 618 
    
Thank you for your request for information received at Northampton General Hospital NHS Trust 
(NGH) on 14/02/2019.  
 
I am pleased to be able to provide you with the following information:    
 
For the financial year 2018/19 or the calendar year 2018-2019, whichever is more 
convenient, please provide the following information.  
 

1. Do you distribute any free promotional disposable nappies (such as Pampers) or reusable 

nappies to parents at any services, including (but not exhaustive of) antenatal, maternity, 

midwife, post-natal and family services?  

 

The Trust does not distribute any free promotional disposable nappies to parents in any 
of our maternity services.  The Trust does distribute Bounty Bags to parents which may 
contain promotional disposable nappies.  Information on what is contained within these 
packs can be obtained by contacting Bounty  http://www.bounty.com/about-
bounty/bounty-packs/pregnancy-information-pack 

 

If the answer is yes to 1, please answer questions 2-6. 
 
Questions 2 – 6 are not applicable.  
 

2. Which disposable or reusable nappy brand do you allow to distribute their promotional 

nappies? 

3. Which services are they distributed at and how many parents use these facilities annually? 

4. How frequently a year have these disposable or reusable nappy brands been able to 

distribute their promotional material at these services? 

5. What is the process for allowing disposable or reusable nappy brands to distribute at your 

services and who signs it off? 

6. Is there any remuneration for the NHS from these disposable or reusable nappy brands for 

distributing their promotional material? 
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